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Comments: I strongly disagree with the prohibition of climbing safety bolts in the wilderness. As a climber who

goes out into these wilderness areas, Joshua tree, the sierras, Yosemite, I have used existing bolts and climbing

anchors. These are not an eyesore and are for the most part not noticeable. They are hundreds of feet in the air

on large walls. Without these many not only climbs, but peaks and walls would be inaccessible to recreation.

These are only used when necessary when no other removable safety gear can be used. Prohibition of safety

bolts would also prevent any new routes, in new areas to be accessed. Many of these areas are rarely used by

visitors who are not climbers, as they are usually out of the way and difficult to extremely difficult and

inconvenient to access. 

 

Please do not limit the use of safety for the recreating climbing public. 


